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PARISH MASS SCHEDULE 
Sunday: 9:00 a.m. (English) & 11:00 a.m. (Latin) 

Weekday: 9:00 a.m. (Latin) 
Holy Day: 9:00 a.m. (Latin) 12:00 Noon (English) & 7:00 p.m. (Latin) 

 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
Thirty minutes before Mass Sunday-Friday 

Saturday during Holy Hour 
 

DEVOTIONS 
Perpetual Novena of Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal: Tuesdays after Mass 

Holy Hour: Saturdays at 7:50 a.m. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Contact Parish Office 

 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Contact the parish office at least six months in advance 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 



 

 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

SUNDAY, 
NOVEMBER 

12 
THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY PER ANNUM (NEW) 
TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST (II) 

9:00 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 

 
Ken Jurgens by Paul Schmitt Family 
Pro Populo – For the People 

MONDAY 13 ST. FRANCIS XAVIER CABRINI/ST. DIDACUS (III) 

9:00 a.m.  Celebrant’s Intention 

TUESDAY 14 FERIA/ST. JOSAPHAT (III) 
9:00 a.m.  SI/EG by JG 

WEDNESDAY 15 ST. ALBERT THE GREAT (II) 

9:00 a.m.  John & Mildred Henz by Don & Helen Henz 

THURSDAY 16 ST. GERTRUDE THE GREAT (III) 
9:00 a.m.  Celebrant’s Intention 
FRIDAY 17 ST. ELIZABETH OF HUNGARY/ST. GREGORY (III) 
9:00 a.m.  Frank Bien by Paul Schmitt Family 

SATURDAY 18 
DEDICATION OF THE BASILICAS OF ST. PETER & PAUL 

(III) 
9:00 a.m.  Celebrant’s Intention 

SUNDAY 19 
THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY PER ANNUM (NEW) 
TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST (II) 

9:00 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 

 
Julius Kozerski 
SI/RA by M.J. Simon 

 
 

WEEKLY OFFERING 

Wednesday, November 1, 2017: $1,147  (All Saints’ Day Collection) 
Sunday, November 5, 2017: $2,749 (Attendance: 271 ) Thank you for your generosity! 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Alexander Piening, Jackson, Eric Bantle, Tony Bantle, Hilda Lowell, Jennifer Lowell, Melissa, Terri, Fr. Rob Jack, Katie, 
Vivian Rose, Dana Ray, Lisa Bergman, Elizabeth Hetrick, Marianne, Emmy & Abby, Nathaniel Lee Taylor, Matthew & 

Edward 
 
 
 

OLD ST. MARY’S PARISH SCHEDULE 
Sunday 7:30 a.m. (Low Latin) 9:15 a.m. (Sung Latin Ordinary Form) 11:00 a.m. (German) 

12:30 p.m. (English) & 7:00 p.m. (English) 
Monday-Friday 7:15 a.m. (Traditional Latin) & 12:10 p.m. (English) 

Saturday 6:45 a.m. (Traditional Latin) & 12:10 p.m. (English) 
Tuesday – Adoration 8:00 a.m. – Noon & 5:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Parish Holy Hour from 7:30 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. with Confession 
Sacrament of Penance offered before Sunday Mass (9:15 a.m. 12:30 p.m. & 7:00 p.m.) 

Daily after 12:10 Mass until 1:00 p.m.; Tuesday 7:30 p.m. until 8:15 p.m. 
*You may drop your collection envelope at either parish and it will make its way to its intended destination. 

 
 
 



 

 

FROM THE PASTOR 
 

Laudetur Jesus Christus! Gelobt sei Jesus Christus! Sia lodato Gesù Cristo! Praised be Jesus Christ! 
 
 We are by now well into our parish pilgrimage in the footsteps of St. Philip Neri. By today, we will have visited 
Florence, most importantly seeing the place where St. Philip was baptized. We also would have visited the great Dominican 
Church of San Marco, where St. Philip learned our holy faith from the friars. San Marco is also known as the monastery of 
fra Angelico, the great fifteenth century artist. We have also been to Assisi, the birthplace and home to great St. Francis, 
who did so much to remain faithful to the Lord’s request to rebuild His Church. We have also visited Naples, the Amalfi 
Coastline, Sorrento, and Monte Cassino. Monte Cassino is the home of St. Benedict’s monastery, where he established the 
Benedictine Order. Historically, this monastery is known as one of the great battles of World War II, having been 
completely destroyed, and then rebuilt, by the Americans. Monte Cassino is significant in the life of St. Philip as he lived 
hear here when he was sent to live with his uncle shortly after his eighteenth birthday. It was here that he grew to have a 
great love for the Father’s of the Church, meditation and prayer, and foster devotion to the Sacred Liturgy. Like St. Philip, 
from Monte Cassino, we will continue on to Rome later today. 
 
 Please know that we are all praying for you as we travel across Italy, seeing many of the places and sights that 
formed St. Philip. Hopefully we will be able to bring a little bit of his spirit back with us. Please continue to keep us in your 
prayers, that we return safety! 
 
 I want to thank Fr. Allen and Fr. Berschied for helping us with Masses today. I know everyone welcomed them to 
our parish! 
 
 It is hard to believe, but Thanksgiving is just around the corner. Advent will follow very closely behind. During this 
time, as we watch the seasons change, it is always to meditate upon our own mortality. It isn’t a pleasant thought, but it is a 
very essential one. A number of the saints recommend a meditation on our death as the place where the spiritual life truly 
begins. For if we refuse to grasp the fact that one day we will die, and that we will be judged for the decisions we have made 
and the things we have done, then we will never be fully sorry for those things we have done wrong. We will also never be 
able to fully prepare ourselves for Heaven. St. Philip would often say, and remind others, that our citizenship is not here, 
but rather is in Heaven. In order to obtain it, we must learn the art of dying well, so that we can live well. For your 
meditation, I present this brief reflection of St. Robert Bellarmine. Have a blessed week ahead! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“We must acknowledge that it is a most dangerous thing to deter till death our conversion from sin to virtue: far more 
happy are they who begin to carry the yoke of the Lord "from their youth," as Jeremiah saith; and exceedingly blessed are 
those, "who were not defiled with women, and in whose mouth there was found no lie: for they are without spot before the 
throne of God. These were purchased from among men, the first-fruits to God and to the Lamb." (Apoc. xiv.4, 5.) Such 
were Jeremias, and St. John, "more than a prophet;" and above all, the Mother of our Lord, as well as many more whom 
God alone knoweth. This first great truth now remains established, that a good death depends upon a good life.” – St. 
Robert Bellarmine 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

PARISH NEWS 
 

Baptism Congratulations to Georgeanna Sabralla, who was baptized at Sacred Heart yesterday. Georgeanna is the 
adopted daughter of Maria and Barry Sebrella. Welcome into the Catholic Faith Georgeanna! 
 

Birthday Congratulations! Parishioner Pat Osie recently turned 80 years old. Happy Birthday Pat! May the Lord grant you 
long life and many years! Ad multos annos! 
 

Return Baby Bottles for Pregnancy Center West Thank you to everyone who has contributed to PCW in the baby 
bottle campaign. Please do not forget to return your bottles with donations to Sacred Heart this week. We would like to 
have all of the bottles returned to PCW by next week. 
 

Children's and Adult Catechism A reminder that if your child will be making First Holy Communion or Confirmation, 
attendance is mandatory at Catechism. The only exception will be if your child is enrolled in another catechism program 
that is ultimately directed by a priest or religious order. Please speak to Fr. Jon-Paul about this to receive the exception. 
have resumed for all the children and adults of the parish. The classes will be at Old St. Mary’s in Fr. Felten Hall at 7:00 
p.m. This upcoming week the Adults will focus on St. Charles Borromeo! 
 

Natural Family Planning class begins today, November 12, at 6:30 p.m. at St. Elizabeth Medical Center, 1 Medical Village 
Dr., Edgewood, KY 41017 AND Online (Virtual) Class begins Friday, Nov. 17, at 7:04 pm, Central Timezone.  For 
information, go to www.ccli.org or call 471-2000. 
 

Concert Opportunity The Caladrian Ensemble presents The Pittoni Theorbo Duo (William Willits and Christopher 
Wilke), one of the only groups in the world dedicated to exploring the uniquely magical sound of two of these instruments 
together. The theorbo is a six-foot long “guitar” used in the 17th and 18th centuries. Music by Lully, de Visee and Pittoni. 
Saturday, November 18, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at Old St. Mary’s. Info at caladrian.simpletix.com.  
 

Summer Schola Retreat From August 8-12, 2018, the Oratory, Old St. Mary’s, and Sacred Heart will host a Sacred Music 
Retreat for scholas and choirs. The retreat will address the spirituality inherent in participating in a parish choir.  The retreat, 
held at St. Anne’s Retreat Center in Melbourne KY, will culminate with Pontifical Masses on Saturday, at Old St. Mary’s, 
and Sunday, at Sacred Heart. In order to support this endeavor, fundraisers will be held at both Parishes to raise money to 
send the members of the Parish Choirs which will be attending this event. Please consider contributing generously to the 
various fund-raisers that will occur periodically through the year. 
 

The Ladies Altar Society of Holy Family Catholic Church (5th and Findlay) is hosting a fundraiser Christmas bazaar 
and bake sale on December 3, 2017 after both Masses (8AM and 10:30 AM). Christmas gifts and crafts for all ages and 
raffles of various goods will be among the festivities. The bake sale will have homemade Christmas goodies, jams/jellies, 
and “Mystic Monk Coffee” if you're a coffee lover! So please come support the efforts of the Altar Society and enjoy NO 
TAX Christmas shopping! For questions, contact Angie Schrand at timangie@embarqmail.com. 
 

FORMED Please do not forget about our parish subscription to Formed. Every parishioner can have 24/7 access to the 
best Catholic content on any device, including computer, smartphone, and tablet. You may 
register at www.formed.org/register. Our parish code is NFDBVP. Please take advantage of great opportunity to learn 
more about our Holy Faith! 
 

Social after Sunday Mass Everyone is welcome to the parish hall for a social following the 11:00 a.m. Sunday Mass. Please 
join us, even if just for a moment. Everyone is invited to bring a dish to share from time to time. 
 

Sick Visits If you or someone in your immediate family is planning to have a major surgery, or has to stay in the hospital 
for some reason, and would like a visit from a priest, please contact Bro. Brent at bstull@oldstmarys.org.  He and Fr. 
Lawrence would be happy to visit those temporarily in the hospital, as well.   
 

Adult Conversion Classes If you, or anyone you know, is interested in becoming Catholic, in need of the Sacrament of 
Confirmation (for adults), or just want to learn more about the basics of the faith, please contact the Parish Office for more 
information. Classes will begin at the end of August for reception into the Church at the Easter Vigil! 


